£627,000



26th June 2000

Dear Mr. Allingham,

Thank you for your letter of 7th June. I am sorry to have taken so long to reply but I did not have the necessary information to hand.

The amounts raised by the Heart Circle during the period under review, which are rounded up, are as follows:

1984	£16,000	1990	£55,000	
1985	£22,000	1991	£70,000	
1986	£34,000	1992	£114,000	
1987	£26,000	1993	£96,000	
1988	£52,000	1994	£86,000	
I 9 89	£56,000			Total

This money was raised by children, parents and friends of the Heart Circle for specific projects. The only big event that we organised was a fair and sponsored run once a year in Bristol which raised on average £10,000 annually.

The main projects during this period were:

Two purpose built bedroom blocks for parents and identifying and upgrading a further twenty rooms in BCH and BRI (Thirty rooms in all):

Rebuilding playroom at BCH and converting store for playroom at BRI as well as salary of Hospital Play Therapist:

Conversion of store into quiet room on Ward 5 BRI

Salaries for Helen Vegoda for three years and Helen Stratton for three and a half years

Research into pain in babies - Dr. S. Bolsin and Needs of families Dr. F. Gardner Various pieces of equipment above the budget of the Trust but of benefit to our children including mobile scanner to be taken by cardiologists to clinics in region and half cost of transducer at BRI:

Grants for families especially those of new babies transferred to BCH and those spending an extensive time in ITU. Others as recommended by Social Workers. Contribution of 50% towards cost of installation of telephones in conjunction with Social Services

Purchase of two caravans for holidays for families at Burnham on Sea

Should I be able to help with any further information do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours sincerely,
Route Route

PHONE NO. :

Jul. 12 2000 04:10PM P2



12th July 2000

Dear Ed,

BRI ENQUIRY

The amount raised in 1995 was £81,000 making a total of £708,000 during the period under review. I should like to point out that the administration costs during this time were minimal as no office accommodation was rented nor staff employed.

Yours sincerely,

Jean Pratten.